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February 12, 2006

              Dear Interviewee:

In September 2004, Pace University initiated a 9/11 Oral History Project. This work, to 
be carried out over several semesters, is dedicated to creating an oral history record of 
September 11th, 2001. The project is being conducted as a public history course that 
integrates civic engagement with the discipline of history

Pace students will interview individuals directly affected by the tragedy and document
their personal 9/11 experiences and aftermath in the context of their life narratives. The 
Pace Project is not limited to the World Trade Center attacks and can include 
Washington, D.C. and. Pennsylvania.

Through recording, collecting and studying the memories of September 11th, 2001, the Pace 
9/11 Oral History Project will-contribute to a deeper understanding of the 9/11 catastrophe 
and its impact on America and the world.

We appreciate your willingness to share your.story with us so that we can preserve it for 
posterity.

For more information, please contact me, the project's coordinator at miacullobird@pace.edu. 

My class and I look forward to your participation.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Maria T. Iacullo
Pace University 9/11 Oral History Project
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